
 76 South Main Street 
 Akron, Ohio 44308 

 
 

 

May 23, 2023 

Ms. Tanowa Troupe 

Docketing Division, Ohio Power Siting Board 

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

 

 

Construction Notice 

Holloway-Knox 138 kV Transmission Line  

Rebuild – Holloway Sub to Nottingham Sub Segment 

Case No. 23-0141-EL-BLN 

 

 

Dear Ms. Troupe 

 

This letter is in regard to the above-referenced Letter of Notification Application, filed on 

February 28, 2023, for the above-referenced project, which ATSI anticipates a Construction 

Certificate will be approved on May 30, 2023.  Please be advised that construction will 

commence the week of May 30, 2023.  ATSI will docket a notice upon completion of 

construction for the Project. 

 

If there are any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at 330-384-2526. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

                                                                
Scott M. Humphrys 

Transmission Siting Supervisor 

FirstEnergy Service Company 

 

cc: J. O’Dell 
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